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Hello Everyone,

Here we are again, the end of another week and the
last day of January!

On Monday we welcomed the Princess of Wales Royal
Regiment Band into school. It was an absolute treat to
have them with us. In the morning they did music
lessons with Year 5 & 6 and Year 8 & 9 and then after
lunch they entertained the whole school for an hour of
music, song and dance. It was a fantastic afternoon, the
interaction with the students and staff made it an
enjoyable and memorable session. Thank you to
Wayne and the rest of the members, we hope you
enjoyed it as much as we did!

Thank you to Hayley from the Hospital who was in this
week delivering a lesson for Year 10 PSHE, it is always
a pleasure to see you Hayley!

Swimming

Swimming lessons for Years 3 — 11 will not start this
week as hoped as Mr Duncan is still in the UK. We are

hopeful that he will return on Thursday 6" February, so
lessons will start week beginning 10t February. A letter
will be sent home to confirm start dates.

As is always the case TBS will be taking part in
Children’s Mental Health Week next week. The theme
for the week is “Express Yourself, Grow Yourself”. You
should have received a letter detailing activities that
will be taking place throughout the week. Friday 7t
February will be a non-school uniform day where
students are allowed to dress to express. Any dress
however must still be appropriate for school. Look out
for the next edition which will have details of the
week’s events.

House Points

The weekly house cup changed hands again this week.
Congratulations to Dampiers who took the cup this
week! Our stars of the week were Zyah in Primary and
Kaya in Secondary. Well done to both students.

puae anumais To tirive before
they become extinct.

That’s it for this week!

Tania Maggott
Head Teacher
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Hello from Superheroes EYFS!

Welcome everybody to our first Newsletter for 2025. We returned
well settled and have been very busy with our learning.

We began the New Year learning about what the New Year entails
and how people like to make new year’s resolutions.
We created New Year Collage’s to display in our classroom.

Our topic this term

We have been learning about Superheroes and the superheroes in “our world” and what powers they
might have.
Looking at the superheroes in our family and what powers they might have to make us feel happy, safe
and protected.

In Reception we created our own Superhero profiles and

drew what we would look like. o

In Nursery we had to ensure we followed the maize to g | .

get the superhero to his/her destination. ; ‘ '

We made sure our masks were shinny and bright ready
to save the day!

In PSED Ms Harris has been teaching us about the
superheroes in “Our World” and how they help us
keep safe and protected.

We also role-played being paramedics and helped
our friends who had been injured.
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Science:

Reception became paleontologist for the day and
explored their environment for Fossils.

We have been learning about extinct animals and
exploring the five key areas: Classification,
Knowledge about dinosaurs, Camouflage, Fossils
and Extinction.

At the end of our journey we excavated bones of
dinosaurs and made sure we cleaned them
correctly and with the correct equipment.

We are now beginning this week
with learning about the Chinese
New Year. Creating our snake
masks and learning about which
animal represents our birthday
year on the Chinese calendar.




